
 

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AMR AT SRM-AP 
 

          The Faculty of Biotechnology, Department of Life Sciences attended the International 
Conference on AMR at SRM-AP held on 8th and 9th November 2023.It was a 2-day conference of 7 
sessions covering different aspects of resistance, next generation antimicrobials, etc. This 
conference aimed to provide faculty & students an exposure on the advanced research. 

DAY 1: The four sessions of the day included talks on AMR and Environment, Genomics by eminent 
speakers from UK, IISC and different central universities followed by a panel discussion highlighting 
the future aspects of antimicrobials ending with a keynote by each member of the panel. A session 
of student networking was also included where students met the scientists and had spent time with 
them. It was a great opportunity for the students to understand and learn about the research from 
them. The day came to an end with cultural events and dinner. 

DAY 2: The next for sessions of the day included talks on alternate to antibiotics and pathogen 
strategies. A young scientist session was arranged where the opportunities were made clear to 
young minds of their future plans. A parallel session of poster presentation was also very 
informative. It was followed by a valedictory where the students were given certificates and 
program came to an end.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Biotechnology students of LFDC at the International Conclave on “AMR and the Future of Antibiotics” held at SRM- AP.  


